Greetings,

I apologize for sending this sensitive information via e-mail instead of a Post-mail. This is due to the urgency of the
information.

First, it will be my great pleasure to introduce myself. I am Mr. David Bright, a native of United Kingdom and the
executive fund Manager with ANZ Financial Institution United Kingdom. I handle all our Investors Capital Project
Funds and I was able to extract 1.2% investors Excess Return Capital Funds from our ANZ Trust Funds Account for
my personal use.

The total sum of US$14m has been extracted representing the 1.2% Excess Return Capital Funds from the Investors
Capital Project Funds for 2008/2009. This fund has been moved to a Finance firm account for safe keeping. [ am
contacting you because I need a reliable and trustworthy person abroad, I will entrust the funds to his/her care for
investment purpose.

There is no risk attached and the investment funds in question can never be detected or traced. So if you have
Knowledge of business in the following sectors: Real Estate, Tourism, Stock speculation, Film Industries, Mining,
Oil, Transportation and Tobacco or a solid background and idea of making good profit in any business sector in your
country, please write me for possible business co-operation.

Thanks and waiting to hear from you.

Sincerely,
David Bright



